
 

 

 

        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Class Swap Read 

On Thursday 23rd May we held our Class Swap Read 
event in the afternoon. This is where pupils mix and 

read books with children from another class. 

This is always a great event as it allows children to 
interact with others and share the love of reading. 

 

Y6 SATs 

A big well done to all our Y6s who completed their end of 
key stage 2 SAT tests last week.  

These have now been sent off for marking and analysis. 
We will receive the results in July. 

 

Active Travel 
 

We’re always eager to promote active travel to school 
and this week there has been a big push on it! Those who 
actively travel to school (walk, bike, scooter for example) 

receive monthly badges. 
Keep up the good work and keep earning those badges! 

MoveFest 

On Thursday 23rd May a large group of KS2 children, 
with pupils from Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6, all attended 

MoveFest at Sheffield Crucible. 
Our children were given the rare opportunity to perform 

an incredible dance on the main stage of the Crucible and 
could watch others perform as well. 

It was a fantastic event. 
A big well done to all who went and performed – you 

were incredible! 
 

Attendance 

 

Our attendance target is 96%. 
 

           Unfortunately, attendance has been low 
recently and we’ve noticed a lot of absences.  

To support in school we discuss the importance of 
attendance, hold weekly attendance battles, have class 
attendance winners, weekly OTIS prize winners and do 

weekly stickers.  
Please support us with attendance and our target by 

getting your child to school each day.  
If they are unwell, it is important to phone the school 

office to let us know.  

 

Friday 24th May – last day of half term 

Monday 3rd June – school reopens  

Monday 3rd June – Friday 14th June – Y4 Multiplication 
Check test 

Thursday 6th June – Y3 and Y3 football competition 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June – Y1 (and some 
Y2) Phonics Screening test 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We notice a huge difference in children’s attitude to learning when they are in the classroom on time and ready 
to begin the daily learning activities. Please help us with this by encouraging and getting your child to school for 

8.30am each day when the gates are open. 
 

This week there has been a lot of absences. Please make sure these are reported with the school office.  
All absences with no reason will be marked as unauthorised and a welfare home visit may be made. 

If a child has an appointment, consider returning the child to school after (or before) so they don’t receive a full 
day’s absence.  

 
Well done to Y2AW who have met both the attendance target and ready to learn target this week. 

 

Class Attendance Ready to Learn 

FS2 GB 90.4% 96.4% 

FS2 RM 80.4% 97.6% 

Y1 SC 89.2% 98.1% 

Y1 CC 88.1% 97.3% 

Y2 LT 92.6% 98.3% 

Y2 AW 96.5% 97.3% 

Y3 BC 88.5% 96.2% 

Y3 LT 91.5% 95.2% 

Y4 WB 81.2% 98% 

Y4 HC 96.4% 96.8% 

Y5 DN 90.2% 95.7% 

Y5 KW 92.1% 96.2% 

Y6 AK 88.4% 98.4% 

Y6 EA 92% 99.2% 
 

          


